5t November 18

Timetable change November 2018
Dear Parent/Carer

Due to unforeseen circumstances there will be a timetable change from the week beginning
19t November. This is to accommodate changes to the teaching of Year 11. We will still
maintain a week A and B timetable, the week beginning 19" November will be week A.

There will be changes to lesson times and there may be changes of classrooms and staff for
individual subjects. Time will be spent in advisory groups to familiarise pupils with these
changes and to support the transition to the new timetable.

As soon as the timetable is finalised, | will share this with pupils. If you have any queries
regarding the new timetable when it is issued, please do not hesitate to contact your
son/daughters Advisor or Year Manager and they will be happy to answer any questions.
Other staff are available to support your queries too, our SENDCo Mrs Johnson or our
Assistant SENDCo Miss Dixon are more than happy to discuss the changes to the support
timetable.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

L

Mr Steven Clough
Headteacher



